

3. REVIEW MINUTES-

The minutes from the 2021-2-18 meeting were reviewed and approved after one change was made.

4. TOPIC ITEMS TO BE DISCUSSED

- Discussion of the work item: It was noted that the 2021 folder was missing from the DICOM WG-34 FTP server. Stefan Morscher will follow up with Carolyn Hull to address this.

- Approve changes made since 2021-2-18 Meeting on the Google Drive:

The document was reviewed in the Google Drive.

It had been previously agreed to move some of the modules into a per-frame group, but no action was taken to do so. Allison Bertrand will take this as an action item.

The working group reviewed all the comments on the document, and either accepted or deleted them. It was agreed to follow up with David Clune on whether or not to remove “media storage profile for PA.” Stefan Morscher will take up as an action item whether Media Storage is required for USB Export. It was agreed to add it as an open issue/public comment as to whether it is necessary in the IOD.

It was agreed to postpone accepting or deleting Brian Cox’s comments until they could be discussed with him at an upcoming meeting.

It was agreed to add to the to-do list an item about what to call “other” images; to clarify terminology for other contrast.

- Discussion of Dimensional Index and examples: Allison Bertrand presented slides on “The Refinement of PA Image Dimension Index Attributes” and provided descriptions of different examples. The examples were discussed. Action item for Bryan Clingman: put sample files on the FTP site. Allison Bertrand and Bryan Clingman will continue to work with open source software and share her findings with WG-34.
- Discuss raw data policies and IODs for other modalities: N/A
- Review of draft supplement and ultrasound IOD: N/A
- Start looking for display/PACS vendors that are willing to test implementation: N/A

5. Reminder of DICOM resources:

FTP Server for exchange of documents:

<ftp://d9-workgrps@medical.nema.org/MEDICAL/Private/Dicom/WORKGRPS/WG34/>

Email listserv for discussion (must be on the list to post): wg34@lists.nema.org

Discussion guidelines: Use for directly related technical information, and avoid antitrust topics and discussion of patented technology (known patents must be disclosed)

Meeting Minutes

Will be circulated online and posted under WG-34 page here:

<https://www.dicomstandard.org/wgs>

New members please fill this out: <https://www.dicomstandard.org/participate> All are welcome.

Voting members of this group are required to sign an organizational patent form (unless an individual, e.g. a student). Those wishing to join as a member of the DICOM Standard Committee to have input on DICOM's priorities may inquire at the participate form.

6. OLD BUSINESS/NEW BUSINESS

7. DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING

Thursday, May 20, 11:00AM ET (need to set up)

Submitted by: Amanda Kalkwarf

Reviewed by: Carolyn Hull, 4/15/21

NEMALINK CODE Click here to enter text.

SUBMITTED BY Enter submitter.

SUBMITTED ON 4/15/2021

LEGAL APPROVAL 4/16/2021

UPLOAD LOCATION Enter upload location.